
19590 E. Main Street, Ste. 104 
Parker, Colorado 80138 

June 26-30 - Junior Nationals 

August 13 - IA State Fair 

August 23- MN State Fair 

Sept. 28-30-World Beef Expo 

October 14-17- NILE 

October 15 - Bells & Whistles Sale 

October 18-21 - MN Beef Expo 

 

2018 Junior National Schedule 

Board Positions Available 

Junior National Reminders 

2018 Show Schedule 

NASDA Youth Experience Heifer 

Donation heifer to be presented at 

the 2019 National Show in Denver. 

 All cattle exhibited at the 2018 North American South Devon Jun-

ior National Show will be shown in their natural conformation. 

The use of false tail heads, color altering adhesives or paint and /

or adding hair or other materials to any part of the animal’s body 

is prohibited. 

 Don’t forget to coordinate a state display to compete for the Gold-

en Pitchfork Award. The award is presented to a state association 

that displays a combination of cleanliness, uniformity in stalling 

and additional decoration of the area representing the state. The 

winning state will receive a cash award and travelling golden 

pitchfork. Cash awards will also be presented to second and third 

place states. 

 NASDA is on Facebook. For up-to-date information log on to the 

North American South Devon Association Facebook page. If you 

have photos or highlights from a South Devon event send them to 

Kate Hagans. kate.hagans@gmail.com 

Bits & 

Contact us at 303-770-3130    www.southdevon.com 

A Publication of the North American South Devon Junior Association 

 The North American South 

Devon Association Youth Beef Ex-

perience Program began in 2013. 

Each year juniors participate in an 

application process to be eligible to 

receive a heifer donated by gener-

ous sponsors. Applications are cur-

rently being accepted for the 2019 

heifer.   

 The 2019 Youth Experience 

heifer is being donated by Popken 

South Devon, Swanville, Minneso-

ta.   

 Juniors 14-20 years-of-age may 

apply. 

 For application forms log on to 

www.southdevon.com. 

 The Western States South 
Devon Association is hosting the 
annual Junior Nationals in 
Billings, Montana, June 26-30, 
2018. This event is packed full of 
fun activities, educational experi-
ences and professional develop-
ment opportunities. 
 As one of the biggest events of 
the year, the South Devon junior 
nationals is an event that no junior 
member or breeder should miss.  
 Opportunities for junior mem-
bers include; quiz bowl, marketing 
competition, photography and 
poster contest, showmanship, im-
promptu and prepared speech con-
test and new this year a talent 
competition.  
 Juniors will exhibit bred-and-
owned cattle, South Devon and 
Poundmakers on Thursday, June 
28. The South Devon and 
Poundmaker owned show will 
take place on Saturday, June 30.  
 This year, three new junior 
board directors will be elected to 

serve on the board for a one year 
term and act as representatives of 
the South Devon breed and junior 
association.  
 Juniors will also have the op-
portunity to travel around Mon-
tana and network with industry 
leading professionals in the cattle 
industry. On Friday, June 29, jun-
iors and other attendees will trav-
el to Midland Bull Test for a tour 
of their facility and learn about 
MJB Ranch’s contribution to the 
Midland Bull Test’s operation. 
Sightseeing will follow with a 
tour of the Battle of Little Big 
Horn.  
 Throughout the week juniors 
who participate in multiple com-
petitions will gain points that go 
toward the Heartland Challenge 
award. This is a prestigious 
award given to the junior who 
acquired the most points during 
the four-day event.  
 
For entry forms log on to 
www.southdevon.com 



Via Interstate:  Take exit 452 at Lockwood and a left onto 1st 
Avenue North.  Continue on 1st Avenue North and the grounds 
will be on your right. 

Big Horn Hotel 
1801 Majestic Lane 
Billings, Montana 59102 
North American South Devon  
Association Block 
855-516-1090 
406-839-9300 
 

 Animals must be registered in the 
sole ownership of the junior exhibi-
tor, ten days prior to the show.  
 Original registrations certificates 
or copies for each animal should be 
present at time of check-in. Entries 
must meet Montana Health Regula-
tions.  
 Juniors must be members of the 
North American South Devon Junior 
Association. An application for mem-
bership can be filled out at registra-
tion if you are not a member and the 
$15 lifetime membership fee can be 
paid at that time.  
 Entries are due June 8th. The late 
entry deadline is June 15th. 
 On-site registration is available, 
however you must pay the $40 late 
entry fee. 
 If you have questions about rules 
and regulations, a Junior Handbook is 
posted on the South Devon website at 
www.southdevon.com or one can be 
mailed or e-mailed to you by request.  
  

In order to have this exciting Junior Leadership Conference and Junior 
National Show for the junior South Devon members, we need your 
help. Many of you have generously contributed to the junior events in 
the past and because of your support, the junior association continues 
to grow.  
 
Sponsorships are needed for awards and activities. All sponsorship 
checks should be made payable to NASDA and sent to the NASDA 
office. 
 
Thank you for your generous support of the 2018 Junior National 
Show and Leadership Conference. 
 
Don’t forget to bring Silent Auction items to the show. 

For more information about the Billings area, log on to ci.billings.mt.us 
 



 Entry Deadline is June 8.  

 Send entries to: 

  NASDJA 

 Attn. Lynn Giess 

 33424 183rd Street 

 Pierz, MN 56364 

  

 Barns will be available on June 25, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.  

 Bring a Wheelbarrow and Generator if you have one.  

 Make your room reservations as soon as possible.  

 Stalls on Saturday, June 30, 2018 must be completely cleaned before you leave.  

 Remember to dress professionally for all of the competitions. 

 Start putting your photo entries, poster contest entries, marketing presenta-

 tions and editorial contest entries together now. 

 Juniors who would like to run for a Junior Board position should fill out the 

 application form and mail in by June 11 to the address listed above. Forms are 

 available at www.southdevon.com 

 Make sure to get your entries in on-time.  

 

Topic: Anything about the South Devon breed. 
 
Rules: 
1. Entries should be informative. 
2. Entries should not be a research paper. 
3. The writers purpose is to create a editorial suitable for printing in The 

South Devon Review or other suitable publications. 
4. All entries must be typed. 
Cover Page:  
Needs to include the following 
1. Juniors Name 
2. Address 
3. Phone Number 
4. Date of Birth 
5. Calculated Word Count 
Editorial Word Count: 
1. Pee Wee: 300-500 word count 
2. Junior and Intermediate: 500-800 word count 
3. Senior 900-1200 word count 
Judging: 
The judge will evaluate the editorial as directed by the 100 point score card. 
Entries will be scored on: Grammar, Spelling, Topic Content and Organiza-
tion. 

 

 
 

 All photos for the 2018 ‘Junior 
Nationals’ photo contest must have 
been taken by the NASDJA member 
within one year of the date of the pho-
to contest. Photos submitted must be 
8” X 10”, color or black and white and 
mounted. There are three classes: Cat-
tle, People and Scenic. The junior pho-
tographer can submit up to six entries, 
with no more than two entries per 
class. List your name and age on the 
back of the photo.  
 

 
 

 To be eligible for the Heartland 
Challenge, participants must compete 
in at least three of the following con-
tests: Marketing, Quiz Bowl, Photo, 
Speech and Showmanship. Contest-
ants competing in at least three of the 
qualifying contests are automatically 
in contention for the award.  

All candidates who wish to be a board 
member must submit a written applica-
tion. Candidates will be nominated from 
the floor by popular vote at the NASDJA 
general assembly. Members need to be 
present and will be required to present a 
short speech outlining his/her qualifica-
tions for the office. In the case not enough 
members have sent in written applications. 
Nominations from the floor will be con-
sidered and voting will follow. Elections 
will be for three directors to serve a two-
year term. 

Current NASDJA Board of Directors: 

President: Leah Giess, Terms up 2019 

Vice President: Travis Moniz, Terms up 
2019 

Secretary: Brady McClenathan, Terms up 
2019 

Directors: Terms up 2018 

Wiley Fanta 

Kyle Stranberg 

Brandon Van Wyk 

 
 

\ 

Thank You Sponsors 
Thank you to all of the individuals and sponsors who make it possible to put on a suc-
cessful Junior National Show and Leadership Conference. We are grateful to all of the 
regional associations, breeders and business support we have received.  
 
A special thank you to the Western States South Devon Association for hosting this 
year’s Junior National events. 
 

A Shout Out to all Junior National Exhibitors - 
 

*All awards will be presented at the banquet on June 30 at 6:30 p.m. at the Super 
Barn. There will be food, awards and music. Make sure to bring your dancing shoes. 
 
*The social at the Big Horn Hotel and Resort on June 29, 2018 has been moved to 
the show ring at the Super Barn at the Metra. Come for a fun-filled time. 
 
*There will be a costume adult showmanship contest on Thursday, June 28, 2018 at 
5:30 p.m. Parents, family and friends can all compete. Don’t forget your costumes. 
 
*Remember your Silent Auction items.  
 
*Any questions contact Louann Fraser at 530-228-3567 
 
Log on to www.southdevon.com for entry forms. 



McCracken wins AOB show at OK Beef Expo 

Crystal McCracken wins the AOB division at the 2018 Oklaho-

ma Youth Expo with her Poundmaker heifer.  

Lauren Terry selected as Golden Comb recipient 

 Crystal McCracken, Alva, Okla-
homa exhibited WF Two Socks, an 
April 9, 2017 daughter of a Monopo-
ly club calf sire and out of a South 
Devon cow at the recent Oklahoma 
Youth Expo at the Oklahoma State 
Fairgrounds in Oklahoma City, Ok-
lahoma. 
 She won the All Other Breeds 
division and took home a $2000 
scholarship.  

 Lauren Terry, Winchester, Kansas 
took home the coveted  Golden Comb at 
the recent National South Devon show 
in Denver, Colorado. Lauren was select-
ed to receive the award for her hard 
work, dedication and for helping others 
during the show and national event. 
Lauren is the current Junior South Dev-
on Ambassador. 

Lauren Terry, Winchester, Kansas was selected as the 

2018 Golden Comb Award winner at the National South 

Devon Show in Denver, Colorado. Lauren is pictured (left) 

with Leah Giess  the 2017 Golden Comb winner.  

2018 Youth Experience Heifer Awarded to Adree Stapp 

2018 NASDA Youth Experience Heifer Recipient, 

Adree Stapp, Lampasas, TX showing the heifer she re-

ceived, donated by Scotchlands Farm, Armstrong, BC 

and DLCC Ranch, Pierz, MN. DLCC Eve 99E, is an 

April 16, 2017 daughter of DLCC Manhattan 33Z.  

  “It would be an honor to be a part of the 
South Devon Youth Experience Program,” said 
Adree Stapp, Lampasas, TX, the 2018 winner. “I 
would like to add a South Devon heifer to my 
starting herd,” she said. “I believe the breed has 
a lot to offer to the beef industry and I would 
like to bring more attention to the breed.” 
 Stapp is a member of the North American 
South Devon Junior Association, Texas Sim-
mental Association and the Red Angus Associa-
tion. She is an active member of 4-H and FFA, 
served on the Lampasas Junior Livestock board, 
co-captain of a Relay for Life team and is a 
member of her local church. “My favorite 4-H 
project is beef cattle,” she said. 
 “My grandfather runs a herd of mostly Sim-
mental cattle, but also has added Angus and 
South Devon because the combination works so 
nicely,” said Stapp. Although most of her time is 
spent with her heifer and steer projects, Stapp 
helps her grandfather and also works for a local 
vet clinic. 
 “I would love the chance to show her and 
promote the South Devon breed here in Texas 
and elsewhere. In addition to showing her, it 
would be great to produce a calf that my brother 

or I could show in the future,” she said. 
 Stapps future goals include becoming a bovine 
geneticist. 


